PLAY AREA & GYM EQUIPMENT

Following a government-guided risk assessment, at the current time we will not be re-opening the play park or outdoor gym equipment on the recreation ground

Therefore, we will not be re-opening on Saturday (4th July) 

Please do not use the play or gym equipment or allow your children to use it

We will continually review the situation and open as soon as possible

If you have any questions or require any further information, please email clerk@watchfield.org

Thank you

Watchfield Parish Council

